
 

 

Monday 18th November- Friday 22nd November 2024 

Week A 
Lordswood School for Girls 
https://lsg.kevibham.org/ ​
0121 429 2838 

 

Upcoming dates 
Date  Event 

Monday 18th November 2024 Careers Advisor in School 
UK Parliament Week 
Y7 Christmas decorations making in form 
time 
Y13 A Level Biology trip - Science Live 
Y13 Criminology controlled assessment 

Tuesday 19th November 2024 KS3 School council meeting 
UK Parliament week 
Y7 Reading Buddies - library (registration) 

Wednesday 20th November 2024 Sixth form open evening (5pm-7pm) 
Y13 Criminology controlled assessment 

Thursday 21st November 2024 Careers advisor in school 
Y11 - Sixth form taster day 

Friday 22nd November 2024 Y13 Criminology controlled assessment 
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Wow!  Thankyou 

I just wanted to say a massive, heartfelt thankyou to the extraordinary generosity shown by 
so many parents this week.  Not only have you donated a fantastic amount of money to the 
‘school minibus appeal’ but you have also been contacting the school with lovely words of 
support for the microsoft migration, offers of support for the Christmas Fair and some 
really kind feedback regarding the recent Y8 curriculum evening. 

I am truly honoured to work with such a lovely community. 

Year 10 business trip: Cadbury world 

Reminder of payments deadline Thursday 21st November. 

 

Reminder 
As the weather is starting to become colder and wetter, the grass verges outside school can 
quickly become very muddy, we therefore request that students do not stand/walk on the 
grass.  Unfortunately sometimes students wait for friends and this can mean that the 
footpath becomes inaccessible.  We therefore ask that students arriving after 8:10am make 
their way straight into school rather than waiting for friends outside of school - they are 
welcome to wait for friends on the playground. 

We would appreciate parents reiterating this to their children. 

 
Invitation to attend our Virtual Parent Update Meeting– 
Friday 13th December 2024 at 9:00am 
We would like to invite you to our Parent Update meeting that will take place virtually on 
Friday 13th December 2023 at 9:00am. 
 
Our Parent update meetings provide parents and carers the opportunity to submit a 
question or to identify an area in relation to school life that they wish to receive an 
update/more information on.  During the meeting, we will  endeavour to answer your 
questions and provide any further updates on school development.   
 
Please be aware that individual cases cannot be discussed in a public forum.  
Please contact the school separately if you require information relating to your child. 
 
If you would like to attend, please click on the link below to complete the form so that we 
have details of your email address and any question(s) you would like an update on at this 

 

 



 

 
 

meeting by Friday 29th November 2024.  Please note that only questions/areas submitted 
in advance will be included in the meeting  due to time limitations. 

Please click here to submit your question/area 
As this event will be held virtually, the joining details will be emailed to you, using the email 
address provided when you completed the form.   
 
You will need to have access to a computer device with a video camera and speaker.  
Please be aware that the maximum number of people for this event is 20 and that this 
meeting is for parents/carers  only. If more than 20 parents submit questions, we will 
organise an additional meeting to accommodate you - we will be in touch separately if this 
is the case. 
 
We look forward to you joining us on Friday 13th December 2024. 

 

Year 7 Parent View survey results  
 
Thank you to the parents/carers of year 7 who took the time to complete the parent view 
survey that was sent out after the parents’ evening in October, it's greatly appreciated.  It 
really helps us to see what is working well and what areas we need to investigate and do 
more work on. 
 
Based on the feedback that we received, all areas scored highly, with at least 80% of 
respondents agreeing or strongly agreeing that : - 
 

My child is happy at KEVI LSG 97.5 % 

My child feels safe at KEVI LSG 100 % 

KEVI LSG makes sure its pupils are well behaved 85.3 % 

KEVI LSG makes me aware of what my child will learn during the year 97.6 % 

KEVI LSG has high expectations for my child 90.3 % 

My child does well at KEVI LSG 85.3% 

KEVI LSG lets me know how my child is doing 87.8 % 

There is a good range of subjects available to my child at KEVI LSG 92.7 % 

My child can take part in clubs and activities at KEVI LSG 87.8 % 

KEVI LSG supports my child’s wider personal development 80.5 % 

 

 

 

https://forms.gle/xbF5NWBGZXV9U3z96


 

 
 

Any issues that were raised are currently being looked into and a member of staff will be in 
touch with the parent/carer to discuss these further. 
Thank you once again for the feedback. 
 

Bring It On Brum!  
 
What is the Bring It On Brum! programme? 
Bring It On Brum! is a FREE Holiday Activity and Food Programme funded by the 
Department for Education, designed for children and young people who are eligible for 
benefits-related free school meals across Birmingham to have fulfilling, active and healthy 
school holidays. 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 

Booking details can be found using the following link: 

How to book 

 

 
 

 

 

https://www.bringitonbrum.co.uk/content/uploads/2023/03/How-to-Book-.pdf?utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=Booking%20open%20date%20announcement&utm_content=Booking%20open%20date%20announcement+CID_72faf8c651293395f6c55aa41909864a&utm_source=Email%20marketing%20software&utm_term=How%20to%20Book%20Guide
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